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The a board campaign is important now more than ever, with shops being allowed to 

open shortly they're going to take up pavement room blocking it up making it 

difficult for blind people, wheelchair users and pushchairs to by pass. Now with social 

distancing rules in place we need the extra pace now more than ever. Please consider 

this as soon as possible.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Angharad Paget-Jones 

 


